Announcement of Kamalasai Subdistrict Administrative Organization
At / 2025
Subject: Policy on not accepting gifts and presents of any kind from performing duties

(No Gift Policy) Fiscal year 2025

Kamalasai Subdistrict Administrative Organization is committed to managing the
organization with good governance to create trust and confidence in society that Kamalasai
Subdistrict Administrative Organization is an organization with good governance.

As the administrator of Kamalasai Subdistrict Administrative Organization, we would like to
announce our intention to perform our duties with awareness and awareness of our
responsibilities, perform our duties with honesty, fairness, professionalism, transparency, and
accountability according to the core values of the NACC office, and be an agency where all
executives and personnel will not accept any gifts or presents from performing their duties, both
during and before performing their duties, which may result in corruption and misconduct. We will
also stand firm against all forms of corruption in order to create values of honesty and integrity,
aiming to create a strong and sustainable organizational culture of morality and transparency

(Organization of Integrity).

Therefore, it is announced for general information and adherence.

Announced on November 5, 2024

Police Sergean
(Pradit Phairin)

Mayor of Kamalasai Subdistrict Administrative Organization



